
•	 This week, you will notice the steel reinforcement 
being laid and perimeter edge detailing formed in steel 
reinforcement. We will form an upstand section in steel to 
the perimeter. This will be where we place the panels for 
the outside walling, once these works commence later in 
the project.  

•	 A lot of work goes into the steel reinforcement works as 
we need to wire it all together to tie it in. 

•	 Plans for the concrete pour have been amended slightly, 
with the process being split in two. The first pour will now 
take place on Tuesday 18th June - keep an eye out for the 
concrete pump and concrete lorries working throughout 
the day. There will be one further visit to complete the 
raft. This is due to the size of the project - it is too big to 
concrete in one visit. 

•	 Excavations have been undertaken to allow services to 
enter the plantroom.

•	 The crane mat has been installed alongside the building 
footprint, preparing for the timber frame to be installed. 

•	 There will soon be another visit to carry out our drone footage - 
this will be done outside of school hours. We cannot tell you the 
exact date as it is weather dependent, but we will update you 
when we know more or when we have managed to carry this out. 

•	 24hr CCTV surveillance is now covering the site. This is for 
extra security as the site will get busier and with more materials 
delivered and stored going forward. 

•	 As a reminder, please keep your eye on the WWM Resident 
Noticeboard at the front of the school. This will be updated 
regularly with site news and information.
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